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Marked Bays on the Road
In various locations around Noosa Shire, motorists are directed to park in marked bays. This means that
you must position your vehicle completely within a single parking bay unless your vehicle is too wide or
long to fit completely within the bay.

If your vehicle is too wide or long to fit completely within a single parking bay, you must park your vehicle
within the minimum number of parking bays needed to park it. This applies to all vehicles, including what
you are towing. Where the area and length of road concerned has designated parking bays, there is no
legislative requirement for additional signage nor yellow lines to indicate that parking outside of these
bays is not acceptable.

What if I park my vehicle incorrectly?
Council Parking Officers conduct regular patrols across the Shire. If you are found breaching parking
regulations, you may be issued a Penalty Infringement Notice. Any person who receives an infringement
has the right to appeal the infringement. Evidence must be supplied to support any appeal. Unfortunately,
ignorance of these (or any) laws, or simply stating you were unaware your actions constituted an offence
are not lawfully accepted defences.

Parking in Marked Bays

For more information
Visit: 9 Pelican Street, Tewantin
Email: mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
Call: (07) 5329 6500
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